
Date : 6/13/2016 11:41:12 AM
From : "Mullaley, Julia"
To : "PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca" 
Cc : "GBennett@nalcorenergy.com" , "JasonKean@lowerchurchillproject.ca" , "StevePellerin@lowerchurchillproject.ca" ,
"LanceClarke@lowerchurchillproject.ca" 
Subject : Re: EY
Thanks Paul. Will be having discussion �on thus today so will advise asap. 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
From: PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 11:24 AM
To: Mullaley, Julia
Cc: GBennett@nalcorenergy.com; JasonKean@lowerchurchillproject.ca; StevePellerin@lowerchurchillproject.ca; LanceClarke@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: EY

Julia 
Although I am not promoting another review,  I understand that EY may be required to carry out a review of the QRA cost and schedule.
The IE is coming next week (Tuesday) to do the same thing on behalf of Canada and if NL Government intend or require an EY review of
the QRA then this would be sensible to be done at the same time as the IE, (it would also be prudent to ensure some degree of
alignment in the analysis and final reports)  - also we simply won't have time or resources to do otherwise. 
Could you please check if GNL require an EY review of the QRA and if so can you contact Mike Kennedy to organize a resource to have
a person here in St John's next week . 
We would appreciate feedback on this so we can organize ourselves accordingly 

Regards Paul 
Paul Harrington
Project Director (Consultant to LCMC)
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM
Lower Churchill Project
t. 709 737-1907  c. 709 682-1460  f. 709 737-1985
e. PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com
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